Sent: 8/01/2021 9:32:38 AM
Subject: DA2020/1027

To Northern beaches Council

I would like to register my opposition to the proposed extended opening hours of Little Manly Kiosk. This is a
residential area. The natural geography of the small beach surrounded by raised sandstone hills amplifies any
sound off the beach. In reality people will be leaving from the area over 10-11 pm and generating noise -this will
greatly reduce the amenity of the area. The old opening hours had the café closing at 9 — and then there was
still a lot of noise until 10. | don’t see the point of impacting a lot of people over a number of days each week for
the benefit of a few. Kids need their sleep as do adults. Aren’t there enough places in Manly and around the
wharf that open until late. Please don’t wreck our lifestyle so more people can continue to booze and few make
the profits.

Kim Lee
59 Stuart St Manly



